
 
 
Room 11 Newsletter                        Week of Nov. 18-22 

 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
Thank you all for our conferences. It was a pleasure to get to know your child more 
clearly. Now, with the first trimester behind us, we will move forward. The holidays  
are upon us and there is so much to do before the end of 2019! 
 
The homework packet for December will go home on Mon., Dec. 2. There will be  
two new games to practice subtraction skills. I introduce the games in class, then  
you continue the fun at home! 
 
You can sign up for your child to read with a teen buddy at the Mill Valley Library.  
Check it out! 
http://www.millvalleylibrary.org/kids_teens/ongoing_events/reading_buddies.htm 
 
Our big field trip to the Dixie Schoolhouse will be on Tuesday. Please remember 
to send your child’s car seat or booster to class in the morning. Make sure that 
his/her name is clearly written on it in Sharpie. You can also get your child’s seat 
to the parent driver in advance. I am attaching the driver groups. Every child in my 
class must have a car seat or booster by CA law.  
 
Thank you so much! 
Ro 
 
Volunteers This Week 
W    Library 9:55-10:50             Kira Beer   
TH   Art 9:55-10:50 (A Group)   Lilian Leitersdorf  
  
On The Calendar 
Nov. 18-22   Book Fair in auditorium 
Nov. 25-29   No School – Thanksgiving Week 
Nov. 12-Dec. 6   Toy Drive – see Treebune for details 
Wed., Dec. 18  Winter Sing-A-Long Assembly 8:30-9:30 in auditorium 
Dec. 23-Jan. 3  Winter Break - no school (return Mon., Jan. 6, 2020) 
 
Sight Words: as, with, his, they, at (look for these in daily reading) 
 


